
A word from the Editor, 
  “ 
 Dear readers,  

 

 We’re more than halfway into 2013 already! I hope everyone has had a fruitful first 

half of the year?  

 

 We’re glad to bring you our regular quarterly issue, featuring updates on activities 

and happenings of the past quarter, and also news on upcoming activities! Don’t 

miss out on the upcoming Residency Discernment Forum in a week’s time (details 

below) – do come down to learn more, to share, and to indulge in fellowship!  

 

 Our regular blog contributors return with monthly articles, offering you a different 
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perspective on issues in your daily 

lives! Finally, don’t forget to keep 

actively writing in – be it articles or 

events for publicity, our newsletter 

always welcome your contributions! =) 

 

Hope to see you at our events!  

 

P.S. Below are photos from our Jun’13 

mass! Can you spot familiar faces? 

 

” 
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Brought to you by The Catholic Medical Guild of Singapore (http://www.cmg.org.sg)  

55 Waterloo Street, #09-03, Catholic Welfare Centre, Singapore 187594 

Please feel free to pass on this newsletter onto anyone you think who would be interested in reading it. 

 

If you wish to be on the mailing list for this newsletter, please click here to subscribe. 

 

If you do not wish to receive further newsletters, please click here to unsubscribe. 

 Regular Events: 

1.  Residency Discernment Forum 

& Mass 
    - Date: 17th Aug 2013, Saturday 

 - Time: 1.30pm – 5.30pm 

             (Mass starts at 4.30pm) 

 - Venue: Mt Alvernia Conference Rm 

 

 Worrying about residency? Or maybe 

just thinking about it? Come for the 

CMG Residency Discernment Forum!  

  

 Fr Edward Lim will be giving a talk 

and also celebrating Mass at the end 

of the session, to help us orient our 

prayers and intentions to God.  

  

 For any inquiries, contact Dominic 

Chen at 90251336 

or chen_enhan@singapore.com. 

 

2. BYOB (Bring your own Bible) 

 - Time: 5th, 12th, 19th Sep 2013 

             3rd, 10th Oct 2013                

                 7.30pm – 9pm 

 - Venue: 11 Keng Cheow St, #07-06, 

               The Riverside Piazza 

                   Singapore 059 608 

 

 Join us for our weekly BYOB sharing 

and fellowship, held on every 

Thursday, except the last Thursday of 

the month! 

 

3. Outram Campus Weekly Mass 

    - Every Wednesday, 12.15pm 

 - Venue: Medical Alumni Association       

                  Hall, Level 2 (Junction of  

                  College Road & Outram Rd) 

 

    More details here 
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If you would like to advertise for your 

upcoming events; or are seeking assistance in 

any functions - feel free to email us: 

contactus@cmg.org.sg 

 

Send in your Doctor’s Blog contributions to 

cmg.grapevine@gmail.com 

 What’s New on Doctor’s Blog: 

 “Finding Happiness in a Land 

of Plenty” 
 Is happiness fleeting and elusive in 

our modern day, hurried-pace 

society? What brings you happiness 

on a daily basis? 

 

 Full article 

 “A Beeline” 
 Our Resident Muse makes a return 

from a prolonged hiatus. Find out 

what makes her tick, or rather, what 

ticked her off this time… 

 

 Full article 

 “A Gift of Life” 
 Hot off the press – one man’s 

selfless gift to a complete stranger! 

 

 Full article 
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